PRESS RELEASE

Ashland Fourth of July Committee
POB 517

Ashland NH 03217

Contact: David Ruell tel 968-7716

The Ashland Fourth of July Committee is seeking nominations for the Mary Ruell
Citizen of Ashland award. This annual honor recognizes an individual or group who
has made a noteworthy contribution to the town of Ashland. The candidates for the
award need not be residents of Ashland, as long as their services benefited the
community.

Any individual or group may nominate a candidate who they feel deserves this special
recognition. Nominations will be kept confidential. Unsuccessful nominations may be re-
submitted in future years. The award winner will be listed on the Mary Ruell Citizen of
Ashland Award plaque on display in the Ashland Town Library and will be given a
framed certificate of the award.

Nominations must be in writing and include the names and addresses of the nominee
and the nominator, as well as the reasons for giving the award to the nominee.

Nominations must be submitted by April 10 to the Ashland Fourth of July
Committee, PO Box 517, Ashland NH 03217 or by email to davidruell@gmail.com.




